
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Girardo Attention ALL Ascension students who are returning to Ascension this 

September.   The lock you currently have is the lock you will be using in 

September. Any replacements locks will have a fee. Please remove your lock 

and keep it somewhere safe until you come back to school. If you leave it on 

your current locker, it WILL be cut off during the summer as you will not have 

the same locker next year. 

ARD Please check the list on the library door if you are writing in ARD. All ARD 

exams will be written in the library. 

Library Please return all overdue library books today or tomorrow at the latest. There are 

NO late fees for overdue books. 
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